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MINUTES 

VILLAGE OF ELBURN 
BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS 

SPECIAL MEETING: APRIL 14, 2018 
 
 

 
Board Members Present: Chairman Judy Van Bogaert, Secretary Judith Miller, John Marshall 
 
Board Members Absent: 
 
Staff Members Present: Police Chief Nick Sikora  
 
Others Present:  Amy from Testing Consultants and 54 Test-takers 
 
 
 
1.   Call to Order – Chairman VanBogaert called the meeting to order at 9:02 a.m. 
 
2.   Pledge of Allegiance – Chairman VanBogaert led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
3.   Orientation by Police Chief Nick Sikora, who notes this is the largest testing group ever  

recorded in Elburn. 
 
4.   Testing begins. 
 
5.   Communications – Change April meeting date from April 26 to April 19, 2018. 
 
9.   Old Business – None 
 
10. New Business – None 
 
12. Adjournment – Marshal motioned to adjourn the meeting at 11:42 a.m. with Miller seconding 

the motion.  The motion passed by a unanimous voice vote. 
 
 
 


